
                                                                  
                                            

 

 

 

All things are possible if you believe 
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Dear Parent/Carers/Grandparents/Mottram Community 
 
On Wednesday 23rd March at 2.00pm, we would like to invite you to our ‘Mottram 
Allotment Meet and Greet’. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As part of the Y5 Young Citizens Make a Difference Challenge, the children have 
been learning about sustainability and looking at how growing your own food can 
have a positive impact on our health and wellbeing and the local community.  
 
This is an exciting opportunity for you to come and find out how you can be involved 
in our Mottram community Allotment Project. If you would like to attend our Meet and 
Greet event, please email blue@mottram.tameside.sch.uk to confirm your 
attendance. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs Levy and the Y5 ‘Make a Difference Challenge’ Team  
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